
 

 
We gladly invite everyone to 
 
Opening ceremony  
 

The Year of the Rabbit 
9th June 2011 
 
 

To celebrate the opening ceremony for the new office of the 
Confucius Institute at the University of Vienna we gladly invite 
everyone.  As part of this opening, we present the photo 
exhibition „The Year of the Rabbit“.  
 
According to an old legend, Buddha called all the animals to a 
great celebration to him. However, only 12 animals followed up 
to its reputation: rat, ox, tiger, rabbit, dragon, snake, horse, 
goat, monkey, rooster, dog and pig. To honor them, he 
dedicated each of these animals a year.  
 
Since early February, the new Chinese year has begun with the 
zodiac sign rabbit. The photo exhibition presents Chinese rabbit 
motifs in the traditional sense as well as a modern design 
object.  
 

 
Time: 
Start: 10:15 a.m. 
 
Location:  
Konfuzius-Institut an der Universität Wien 
Universitätscampus 
Alserstraße 4, Hof 1, Eing. 1.3 
A-1090 Wien 
 
 

With the kind assistance and provided by the Confucius Institute 
at the University of Hamburg 
 
 
Please contact us in advance  
Telephone  01 4277 438-51,  
Monday to Friday 9:30a.m.-12:30 p.m. 
or via email: konfuzius-institut@univie.ac.at 
 
 
 


